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REDHILL PRIMARY ACADEMY

Gatcombe Way, Priorslee, Telford, TF2 9GZ

General Enquiries: redhill@redhillprimary.co.uk

Website: https://redhill.ttsonline.net/
Telephone: 01952 327170

Kitchen: 01952 327257
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Dear Parents of Year 6 Children 







     8th November 2024

We have planned a visit to the RAF Museum at Cosford as an exciting way of introducing the History topic of The Technological Innovations of The World Wars. During the course of the day, the children will have the chance to tour the hangars and galleries, do some research and drawing, and take part in a one-hour compressed air rocket-making session led by one of the museum’s STEM leads.

The trip will take place on Thursday 12th December. The children will be leaving school at 9.30am and will be returning at approximately 2.30pm (traffic permitting). Please can your child wear full school uniform and ensure that they wear suitable outdoor clothing, i.e. rain jacket or coat.

The children will need to bring a packed lunch and enough non-fizzy drinks for the day. If your child would like to order a school packed lunch please complete the link below. If you are ordering a school packed lunch, please make sure your child has a bag to carry their lunch in. We will only prepare a school packed lunch if one has been ordered before the deadline of Friday 6th December 2024 at 12 noon.

https://forms.office.com/e/UAUV1KCTzL
The cost of the visit is £6.00 to include the cost of a workshop, transport and insurance. As you know we can only ask for voluntary contributions towards the cost. However, the visit can only go ahead if there is a sufficient level of voluntary contributions. Your payment and consent for the visit should be made via ParentPay by Monday 25th November 2024, so that we can make sure the trip can go ahead. We are sorry we cannot accept any other payment methods and childcare vouchers are not accepted for this type of trip.

If you could also be a parent helper on the day, please let us know via the link.
https://forms.office.com/e/2zb5rSkMhC
On school trips it may be necessary to share information about your child with the venue and transport providers for legal and safeguarding reasons. Details about your child may be required by insurers.

Yours sincerely

[image: image13.png]Thomas Telford
MULTI ACADEMY TRUST





Claire Whiting

Headteacher 
“What we instill in our children will be the foundations upon which they build their future” - A Valued Me

Redhill embodies this through our core values of respect, friendship, responsibility, empathy, honesty & independence.
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